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The Next Generation
of ShowingTime is

ALMOST Here!
ShowingTime has been redesigned with a sleek and intuitive feel. The
functionality you've come to rely on now includes enhanced features

and some new ones!



Starting JULY 12th, a banner will appear at the top of the screen in
ShowingTime. You can seamlessly switch between the current version
and the new generation at your convenience, allowing you to explore
the new features at your own pace. Enjoy the flexibility of going back

and forth between both versions.

Note: Some users may need to change their password.



Access the Quick Start Guide HERE. 



Register for a 20-minute webinar on ShowingTime's new generation
experience. Explore the platform's redesign and gain insights on

navigating the exciting new enhancements. 

Tuesday Tip
07/11/2023

https://showingtime.ewebinar.com/webinar/showingtime-webinar-or-the-next-generation-experience-10958
https://showingtime.ewebinar.com/webinar/showingtime-webinar-or-the-next-generation-experience-10958
https://21555945.fs1.hubspotusercontent-na1.net/hubfs/21555945/Next%20Gen%20Marketing-Training%20Resources/NextGeneration_QuickStartGuide.pdf

